
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the Choral Program at Holland Elementary!! This program is for students who 

love to sing and perform as an ensemble.  

We will meet once a week on TUESDAY 2:30-3:30pm.  

START DATE: Tuesday, August 29th, 2023 

In this ensemble, students will learn: 

• to sing in unison and/or two-part harmony 

• to develop healthy singing habits 

• to work as a team and perform at various venues 

• to sing in different languages 

• to promote cultural and community awareness through singing  

Our chorus performs at various events in school and throughout the community. In the 

past, some of our performances are Holland Celebrate America, Holland Winter Concert, 

Satellite Beach Fire Dept Holiday Open House, Holiday at Zon Beachside Living, 

Springtime at the Buena Vida Community, Disney Arts Performance Festival and Spring 

Concert.  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Jensee Lee 

Music Specialist 

Lee.Jensee@brevardschools.org 

(321)773-7591 x 45741 

========================================================= 

Please complete and return this form to Mrs. Lee by Monday, August 21st, 2023.  

My child, _____________________, has my permission to participate in the Holland 

Elementary School Chorus program.        

Student’s Name: ___________________    

Homeroom Teacher: _____________ 

Phone number: _____________________________   

Parent email address/es: _________________________________________ 

How is the student going home after Tuesday Rehearsal?   

CAR ___________ WALK ____________ BIKE ________ OTHER ________ 
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